
Kelly Danielson
Buckfield
LD 2077
Dear Honorable Committee Members,
I urge you to vote "ought not to pass" on LD 2077. This bill hinders people's choice in
heating options. I live in a 6 yr old mobile home. I have a very good propane furnace. 
It is the best source of heat in my living situation. I do not want any laws passed that 
would harm the Propane business or hurt my best choice of heat. This is Maine, we 
can't limit heat choices. We all have different needs for heat security and we should 
be free to make the best choice for us and that chosen supply company should not be 
punished. I urge you to vote "ought not to pass". Thank you.


